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October 5, 2017 
 
 
City of Denton 
215 E. McKinney St 
Denton, TX 76201 
 
 
Subject:  Request for release of ETJ from the City of Denton in the Bluffs of Pinnell Point. 
 
 
Dear Mr. Menguita, 
 
I’m writing on behalf of my City Manager Bob Hart, the request to release the subject ETJ that lies within the 
Bluffs of Pinnell Point Subdivision that is partly located within the City of Corinth.  Currently approximately 
9 lots and 4 partial lots lie within the City of Denton’s ETJ.  We currently serve this area with utilities, access, 
fire and police services.  The City of Corinth doesn’t have any ETJ in this area and we anticipate going 
through the annexation process if possible before Dec. 1 or sometime in the future. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
For and on behalf of Bob Hart City Manager, 
 

 
 
Fred Gibbs 
Director of Planning and Development 
 
 
 


